
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Reference:  230515069174 
 
 
15 May 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
Cody C  
 
E-mail: fyi-request-22547-6953018b@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Cody    
 

I refer to your official request of 24 April 2023 for information about the Council’s GIS data of 

cycle lanes. Accordingly, please find attached the Council’s Walking and Cycling Network Plan. 

The files are in AutoCAD format as the Walking and Cycling Network Plan have not yet been 

plotted as part of the Council’s GIS. 
 
 
I trust this answers your current query. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Nichols 

Governance Manager 


